
Subject: Re: The caliber 126
Posted by Barney Green on Fri, 05 Jun 2020 19:55:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Many 1xx movements are known to have been built by Marc Favre, especially all ID'd 12x and 13x
movements. But caliber 126 / 127 are not based on a registered deaign, so I found no evidence
that they are really coming from that factory. But I agree many design elements are typical for
Marc Favre and it is very likely that the caliber has been built there.
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